
 

Subject: Testimony on Council Bill No.49- 2018 

Changing the name of the Commission on Disability Issues   

 

To:  Lonnie R. Robbins 

  Chief Administrative Officer  

 

From:  Jennifer Sager, Legislative Coordinator 

  Department of County Administration  

 

Date:  July 10, 2018 

 

The County Executive received the attached request from the Commission on Disability Issues to change 

the Commission’s name.  The Commission requested that its name be changed to be the “Commission on 

Disabilities.”    

 

The Commission opines that the use of the word “Issues” in the Commission’s name is inconsistent with 

all other County Commissions and has other negative connotations. 

 

The County Executive supports the Commission’s request and has submitted Council Bill No. 49 for your 

consideration. Please contact me if you have any questions.  
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